
 
 
 

www.fairpoint.com
1	Davis	Farm	Road	
Portland	ME	04103	

	
August	22,	2013	
	
	
Mr.	David	Danner	
Executive	Director	and	Secretary	
Washington	Utilities	and	Transportation	Commission	
1300	South	Evergreen	Park	Drive	SW	
Olympia	WA		98504‐7250	
	
	
RE:	 2013	Connect	America	Fund	Incremental	Support	Election	
	
Dear	Mr.	Danner:	
	
Pursuant	to	FCC	54.313(i)	in	Docket	No.	WC‐10‐90,	please	find	a	copy	of	the	Letter	of	Acceptance	filed	
with	the	FCC	on	behalf	of	Ellensburg	Telephone	Company	d/b/a	FairPoint	Communications	regarding	its	
eligible	funding	for	Connect	America	Fund	Phase	I	incremental	support	for	2013	in	the	state	of	
Washington.	
	
Please	contact	Beth	Westman	at	207.535.4249	or	bwestman@fairpoint.com	with	any	questions	or	
concerns	regarding	this	filing.	
	
Sincerely,	
	

	
	
Audrey	Prior	
VP	Government	Relations	‐	Maine	
FairPoint	Communications	
P:	207‐535‐4247	
F:	207‐797‐1221	
	


